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I support SB542 which will help reduce hazardous waste from entering our 

ecosystems.  Reducing waste will reduce toxins from our air, water and soils. 

Interrupting the endless stream of new consumer purchases will further reduce 

demands for virgin materials and the environmental disruptions resulting from their 

extraction.  Forced consumerism is wasteful and harmful to our citizens and our 

state. 


